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BLUESROCK 

is the quarterly newsletter of Unit Five, proud musical sponsor of Strong Life 610, Inc.  
Published in January, April, July, and October, BLUESROCK covers Unit Five gigs, reviews 
of classic blues albums, and features on blues legends. BLUESROCK is available free of 
charge on our website: https://stronglife610.net.  
 

THANKS, AND ENJOY! 

https://stronglife610.net/


 
ON THE COVER: 

Editorôs Review of the April 2022 issue of BLUESROCK 
 

UNIT FIVE UPDATES: 
New Venues * Benders and Mugsyôs 

Rocking St. Pattyôs Day at The Avenues 
 

  



UNIT FIVE & STRONG LIFE: 
Strong Life Powerlifting Team Wins The 2022 Florida State Championships 

 
CALENDAR: 

Upcoming Shows & Events 
 

WHATôS NEXT: 
A Preview of the July edition of BLUESROCK 

 
CONTACT: 

Strong Life 610, Inc. 
105 La Costa Street, Unit C1 * Melbourne Beach, FL 32951 

321-505-1194 
stronglife610inc@gmail.com  

 

ON THE COVER: 
Nine-year-old Carson Balsamo joins Unit Five at The Avenues for 

the Chuck Berry classic ñJohnny B. Goodeò and ñCome Togetherò by the Beatles

mailto:stronglife610inc@gmail.com


 
The April issue of BLUESROCK features our St. Patrickôs Day Celebration at The Avenues 
and our new monthly gigs at The Shack in Palm Bay and Benders in downtown Melbourne. 
 
We will also update you on our lifters from Strong Life Powerlifting and their big win at the 
2022 Florida State Championships. 
 
 

 
MJ managing the band and enjoying the Saint Patrickôs Day festivities  

 
 
Finally, weôll update you on our upcoming festival dates and gigs, to include Founderôs 
Day, Brandonfest, the Five Winds Music Festival, and the Fourth of July. 
 
Enjoy, Spero 



  

UNIT FIVE GETS PREPARED FOR FESTIVAL SEASON 
 

When the January issue of BLUESROCK was published, our band was enjoying a schedule 
consisting of 2-3 gigs per month.  We are STOKED to announce that we are now on a 
monthly contract with two venues ï Benders in downtown Melbourne and The Shack in 
Palm Bay ï and are averaging 3-5 gigs per month!  This is great news both as a band and 
as a gym owner since Caryn and I donate 100% of our earnings to support the kids that 
train at Strong Life in Indian Harbour Beach.  

 

 
Spero and Sean Dickson of Baltimore, Maryland, at Benders  

 
Our return to Benders (formally the 411 Club) was awesome!  We had a great crowd loaded 
with Vietnam vets and were offered a monthly gig at the downtown Melbourne venue that 
just came under new ownership.   


